
Snug Harbor Citizens Association Information 
Welcome to our community of Snug Harbor. We hope this little packet will help you get settled easier in 

the community and the south county area. If you have a question that isn't covered here, please feel 

free to contact any of the officers. 

Our Snug Harbor Association officers currently are:  

President:  Chuck Gassert 

Treasurer: Jeff Callaway 

VP: Thomas Sparacino 
 

Secretary: Holly Parker 

Chairman of SHWID: Karla Alford 

Snug Harbor Citizen's Association's email address is: shca20764@gmail.com 

Please send your contact information, (email address, mailing address, phone number) to the Citizen's 
Association email address so you can receive any email notifications. 

The Citizens' Association is required to have meetings quarterly. All members are encouraged to attend 
meetings and participate in decisions affecting the community. 

If your property pays for one of the boat slips in the marina, you are then also a member of the S.H. 
Waterway Improvement District (SHWID). This is separate from SHCA and has its own separate meetings. 
 
Tax Bill Items of Note:  There is also separate entries on your county property tax bill: 

1. A Snug Harbor SECD amount which covers the erosion control loan 
2. A Sung Harbor SCBD amount which covers the Community budget and expenses and  
3. If your home has a boat slip, you will have a third amount WID for that. 

 

General Sung Harbor Information 
The pier and community property are there for all Snug Harbor members & their guests to use and 
enjoy. We hope that everyone makes good use of it. Please care for it like it's your own and respect 
that it belongs to all in the community. If you see something that needs taken care of, please let one of 
the officers or trustees know. When using the community parking lot, please lock the gate behind you 
when entering and lock it when leaving. The combination is available to all property owners and 
should not be shared with non-property owners. 

Our streets are narrow with Maryland one way in and Lake one way out. We know there are occasions 
when it is necessary that one of those may be blocked and driving the wrong way on the other will also 
be necessary. Please try to limit these if possible. In normal circumstances, please respect the one-way 
direction on both and ask any visitors to do the same. Keep in mind that the Yield sign at West End & 
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Maryland, when leaving, is a yield to incoming traffic on West End. Also, there are many residents that 
walk, with & without dogs, and children that play on our streets, please drive carefully and watch your 
speed. 

Pets 

This is a dog friendly community and doggie waste bags are located by the foot bridge to Horseshoe 
Point, and at the entrance to the community property on the north side of the harbor. It is possible that 
one has been installed at the top of Lake Ave by now. Please respect the county leash law and be 
respectful of your neighbors by cleaning up after your dog and disposing of it properly. If you find the 
bag dispenser empty, please leave a message at 410-867-4177. 
 

Trash 

Weekly solid waste pickup is included with your county property tax. The current collection day is 

Monday. The county requests that cans are set out to the roadside by 6:00 a.m. on pickup day and 

removed by midnight the same day. 

Trash should be placed in bags, tied or sealed completely and placed in metal or rigid plastic containers 
with handles & well-fitting lids. Always keep in mind that we have an abundance of wildlife that enjoys 
raiding trash cans. 

Recycle should be put loose in county issued yellow container. NO Plastic Bags. 
 
Yard Waste should be put in paper yard waste bags or metal, or rigid plastic container equipped with 
handles and marked with an X on all sides. NO Plastic Bags.   
 

The closest county landfill that you can dispose of waste is at 5400 Nutwell Sudley Rd, Deale. Hours of 
operation are Monday- Saturday 8:00 am - 4:00 pm. 
 
There are 5 holidays, if falling on a Monday, when pickup is moved to Tuesday. (New Years, Memorial Day, 
Independence Day, Labor Day, Christmas Day) 

More detailed information can be obtained by calling 410-222-6100 or at aacounty.org. (Anne Arundel 
Co solid waste) 
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